Stop the Clean Heat Standard!

The Clean Heat Standard is a climate plan from the Massachusetts Department of Environmental
Protection (DEP) which aims to reduce building emissions, but at great cost to Massachusetts residents.
The plan, as written, excludes biofuels, natural gas, oil, propane, and wood & pellets, forcing
Massachusetts residents to rely solely on electricity, a more expensive and unreliable option. This plan
will put independent retailers out of business and drive up your utility bills.

Scan the QR code below to send a letter to your legislator, Governor Healy, and the DEP.







